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Dates for your Diary 
 

 
Friday 26th November 

Deadline to Book Christmas 

Dinner 

 
Wednesday 15th December 

School Christmas Dinner 

 
Friday 17th December 

Last Day of Autumn Term 

 
Wednesday 5th January 

First Day of Spring Term 

 
Friday 14th January 

Young Voices Choir – O2 

 
Saturday 15th January 

Deadline for September 

2022 Primary Admissions 

Applications 

 
Friday 4th February 

PGL Residential Deposit 

Due 

 
Monday 7th February 

EYFS Bikeability 

 

Latest News:  

Monday 8th November 2021 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Ansh Skylarks       Nicole                      

Wrens   Isaac Swallows      Thea                  

Puffins   Thalia Swifts            Olivia               

Cuckoos  Toby Doves           Benjamin                          

Nightingales Maxwell Owls             Abigail                

   Ravens         Toby                       

Latest News! 

 
The Book Fair, which might 

seem like a long time ago, 

was again very successful.  

Thank you for your 

generosity.  Real books 

are so important for 

younger children to see 

and feel.  Over £1,000 was 

spent and we will receive 

£622 to spend on new 

books for the school. 
 
The Harry Potter visit was 

enjoyed by staff and 

children alike. Trips like this 

bring to life the learning 

children have in school.  

Year 5 & 6 will remember 

their adventure for years 

to come.  Further photos 

will appear on Twitter in 

the next few days. 
 

Covid update 
 

 
At Nene Valley, we continue to 

have a small number of positive 

tests for Covid in school.  Overall 

in Peterborough cases are high, 

so our school management is 

being effective, we are 

following LA recommendations.  

We hope to have some live 

Christmas events and are 

planning for such, probably with 

a limited audience, but watch 

this space. 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 92.11% 

Wrens  95.87% 

Puffins   94.14% 

Cuckoos  97.99% 

Nightingales 98.64% 

Skylarks 93.88% 

Swallows 95.33% 

Swifts 98.67% 

Doves 95.52% 

Owls 95.30% 

Ravens 96.45% 
 

School 95.90% 
 

 

Reminders: 
 

• Staff clubs start this week, 

please check the Club 

Letter for end times. 

• Poppies will be sold by the 

Fundraising Squad in the 

classrooms this week for a 

donation  

(20p recommended) 

 

https://www.nenevalleyprimary.net/attachments/download.asp?file=474&type=pdf
https://www.nenevalleyprimary.net/attachments/download.asp?file=474&type=pdf

